
ATTENTION 
 
 

WELCOME TO HAPPY TOOTH! 
 

It is our goal to establish a friendly relationship with each of our patients. 
While we do not recommend visitors going into the treatment room with 
patients we will allow one visitor per patient under the following conditions: 

 
1. We ask that only ONE family member be allowed to escort the 

patient into the treatment area (no siblings). 
 
2. We ask that the Visitor does not instruct the patient about the 

treatment being rendered.  Happy Tooth Team Members have 
been highly trained to explain treatment with proper 
terminology that is soothing to the patient. 

 
 
3. For the safety of everyone, we ask that the Visitor remains 

SEATED in the designated area only.  PLEASE DO NOT SIT IN 
CHAIRS WITH WHEELS!! 

 
4. For the privacy of everyone, we ask that the visitor does not 

leave the treatment area unescorted at anytime. 
 

5. According to HIPPA regulations, there is to be no photography 
or videos taken.  This is a punishable offence, violators could be 
fined. 

 
 
6. To ensure a Happy Visit, if at anytime the visitor interferes with 

the treatment of the patient they may be asked to leave the 
treatment room by a Happy Tooth Team Member. 

 
 
Patient/Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________ 
Date___________ 


